
 

 

Woodpecker Hall Academy 
Cuckoo Hall Lane 
Edmonton, London N9 8DRF 

T 020 8804 4126 
E woodpecker@northstartrust.org.uk 
www.woodpeckerhallacademy.org.uk 

 

 

Tuesday 8th July 2025 
 

Year 6 - Natural History Museum 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of our learning after the summer holidays on the topic of Evolution and Inheritance, we are 
delighted to be taking the children to the Natural History Museum in South Kensington. During their 
visit, children will take part in an engaging, curriculum-linked Evolution Workshop, where they will 
explore how species have changed over time using real specimens and interactive activities. This 
workshop supports and enriches our learning in class and provides a memorable hands-on 
experience at one of the UK’s leading museums. 
 
Details are as follows: 
 
Date:   6M and 6E - Monday 15th September 2025 
  6O and 6B - Tuesday 16th September 2025 
   
Place:   Natural History Museum, South Kensington  
 
Travel:   Public transport 
 
Cost:  A contribution of £3.50 is needed to cover the cost of the trip. Unfortunately, 

without sufficient uptake, the sessions will not take place. 
 
The children will be provided with a school packed lunch.   
If you would rather provide your own packed lunch, please inform the class teacher. They 
will need a water bottle and comfortable walking shoes (preferably trainers). The children need to 
wear school uniform and a jacket with a hood advised in the event of rainy weather. 
 
Please sign into Arbor to give permission and to make the payment.  
 
If you can support this visit, please speak to your class teacher.   
 
We would like to make you aware if your child is absent from school on the day a refund may not be 
possible as we must book in advance. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Year 6 Team 


